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July 3, 2025 
 
Dear Ontario-Montclair School District Staff and Families, 
 
As we continue through the summer months, we want to remind our Ontario-Montclair School 
District (OMSD) community that even though our school campuses are currently closed, our care 
and commitment to your well-being remains strong.  
 
In support of these efforts, we are launching a 24-hour resource line, the OMSD Resource & 
Support Line at (909) 459-9894. This line is available to students, staff, and families. Through 
the resource line, we can connect you to resources related to food insecurities, shelter, counseling, 
or general questions and support services during the summer—any time, day or night. This line 
will be available from July 5, 2025 through August 5, 2025. 
 
We understand that these are challenging times for many in our community. The current climate 
has created uncertainty and concern for some families, and we recognize that this may impact the 
participation level at District/Community events and activities. Please know that our Board of 
Trustees and District staff are cognizant of the myriad of needs and circumstances our families 
and community may experience. Therefore, we wanted to provide an additional resource for our 
OMSD community through the 24-hour phone line. Your safety and peace of mind remains our 
priority. 
 
We continue to deeply value your involvement in our programs and District events, and we remain 
committed to representing and serving every member of the OMSD family.  
 
With gratitude and respect, 
 

 
Superintendent Dr. James Q. Hammond 
 


